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J O I N T 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Extension of deadline: Review of the 5th Joint Work Plan 2011-2020 between  

the Convention on Biological Diversity and the Convention on Wetlands 

Online Survey 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

Reference is made to Notification 2020-082, issued on 2 November 2020, inviting Parties to the 

Convention on Biological Diversity and to the Convention on Wetlands, and other Governments, to 

complete an online survey to take stock of progress made and inform next steps of the 5th Joint Work Plan 

2011-2020 between the two Conventions. We would like to inform you that the deadline for submission of 

the online survey has been extended to 21 December 2020.  

The survey is available at: https://bit.ly/2RSaVgC. Should you have any questions or need 

additional information, please contact ramsar@ramsar.org and/or secretariat@cbd.int.  

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Maruma Mrema Martha Rojas Urrego 

Executive Secretary Secretary General 

Convention on Biological Diversity Convention on Wetlands 

 


